

Ste. Louise Outreach Centre of Peel

32 Haggert Ave. North, Brampton, Ontario, L6X 1Y3 **Telephone**: 905-454-2144 / 416-704-0946

Email: stelouisefoodbank85@hotmail.com

Website: www.stelouisefoodbank.ca

Registered Charity # 11917-2856-RR0001

Since 1982 Service. Compassion. Dignity.

WHERE YOU NEVER WALK ALONE

January 17, 2023

The Business and Professional Women's Club of Brampton 10 George Street North, Suite 154, Brampton, Ontario, L6X 1R2

Dear Linda Ford, President, and all BPW Brampton Club ladies;

You are all truly amazing. Taking the time to help so many families throughout our community. It is selfless, it is remarkable and it is so greatly appreciated. Not only has BPW as a group been so kind, many members on an individual basis, have as well.

We are always at a loss for the words to express our gratitude, when you think of us time and time again with your incredible and extremely generous food, toy and funding donations in 2022. From the annual "Euchre Tournament raising \$2,300, to the wonderful gifts at the Christmas Social. How you all take the time to focus on what we truly need, is nothing short of miraculous and ASTOUNDING!

THANK YOU SO MUCH.

For 40 years, we have assisted countless families with such deep rooted issues, that keep pushing them back to situations that lead to poverty. Many new families are coming to our door daily. They are devasted financially and emotionally by loss of jobs, broken relationships, abuse, substance addictions, this relentless pandemic and now an unimaginable war in Ukraine.

You give our families the ability to fight on, to regain a sense of hope and relief. You give our volunteers a feeling of awe and gratitude to be able to watch these families being truly cared for. No words could ever explain. A world without individuals like all of you, is inconceivable.

We wish all of you and your families peace, good health and much happiness throughout 2023.

Catherine Rivera,

Board President / Volunteer

Chathere Rouve